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Southeastern CU to Host Nashville Branch Grand Re-Opening October 28 

 

Nashville, Georgia (October 15, 2015) –  Southeastern Credit Union will host a grand re-opening 

celebration and ribbon cutting at their Nashville branch on October 28.  The Berrien County Chamber of 

Commerce and local dignitaries will be present as the ribbon is cut at 11 a.m. on the newly renovated 

Nashville branch located at 902 South Davis Street.  Nashville's own Gaskins Grocery will serve up lunch 

from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.  Southeastern will have giveaways throughout the day.  All local members, 

community leaders, and local residents interested in becoming a member of the Credit Union are 

welcome to attend.  Attendees may use S&S Paint & Body's parking lot for additional parking, if needed.  

 

Southeastern Credit Union completed their merger with Nashville Credit Union in January.  Renovations 

on the Nashville branch began in May and were completed several weeks ago.  Southeastern Credit 

Union is a community-chartered credit union, serving anyone who lives, works, worships, attends 

school, or regularly conducts business in the following South Georgia counties:  Ben Hill, Berrien, Brooks, 

Cook, Echols, Irwin, Lanier, Lowndes, Tift, and Turner. 

 

Southeastern Credit Union is a not-for-profit financial institution serving South Georgia since 1953.  The Credit 

Union is owned by its 29,000+ members and governed by a member-elected board of directors.  Southeastern has 

branch offices located in Valdosta, Tifton, Moody AFB and Nashville.   
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